Tim Fisher

From: Lee Dempsey <sueandlee@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, August 20, 2014 10:35 AM

To: Tim Fisher

Subject: Re: FW: Pinecrest & Strawberry fire coverage

Hi Tim, Good letter. Good start.

Is your board meeting this Friday the 22nd. If it is | would be willing to attend if possible. If it is next Friday,
Sept 5th I will be out of town. However, | could call in if you require any input from me. Lee

On Wed, Aug 20, 2014 at 10:17 AM, Tim Fisher <t.fisher13@comcast.net> wrote:

Lee & all ... Our engine came back then went right back out ... see attached note from Pat Smith to Cal Fire .. we will
discuss at Board Meeting next Friday

From: ppapatgm@gmail.com [mailto:ppapatgm@gmail.com]
Sent: Wednesday, August 20, 2014 9:39 AM

To: paul.avila@fire.ca.gov

Cc: Tim Fisher

Subject: Pinecrest & Strawberry fire coverage

HI: | am very concerned that we have only one structure engine in the Pinecrest Strawberry area. Our type 3 is
on a fire and we have asked for a replacement, even another structure engine. From what | understand our
lieutenant was told no! we could just deal with it from BC, other excuses were ours should be back soon. Last
time it was to be gone a few days and was gone 3 weeks. | know that once it is in the system it could go any
place if another fire breaks out in the state. The next engine is long Barn sparsely staffed then Ml WUK Sugar
pine. 30 Min away it is only a mater of time before we will need that second engine. We have had Three calls
for Vehicle accidents in the last week. I’'m hoping we can correct this in house.

PAT Smith

PPA G.M.

Sent from Windows Mail
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